
SAN DIEGO COUNTY 
REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

AUDIT COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting Date: MAY 9, 2011 

 

Subject: 

 
Fiscal Year 2012 Audit Plan of the Office of the Chief Auditor 
 

Recommendation:  

 
Staff recommends that the Audit Committee accept the proposed audit plan and forward 
it to the Board for approval. 
 
 

Background/Justification: 

 
As directed in the Charter of the Office of the Chief Auditor, a one-year audit plan shall 
be submitted by the Chief Auditor to the Audit Committee at the beginning of each fiscal 
year, for their review and approval.  
 
The Fiscal Year 2012 Audit Plan (Attachment A) was prepared by the Chief Auditor based 
on the following elements: 

 a comprehensive risk assessment methodology and analysis; 

 input from the Board; 

 input from Authority management; and, 

 on the basis of staff resources available. 
 
During its May 9, 2011, Audit Committee Meeting, the Fiscal Year 2012 Audit Plan will be 
presented to the Committee for their consideration. 
 

Fiscal Impact: 

 

The action will not result in any additional costs to the Authority. 
 

Environmental Review: 

 

A. This Board action is not a project that would have a significant effect on the 
environment as defined by the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), as 
amended.  14 Cal. Code Regs. Section 15378.  This Board action is not a “project” 
subject to CEQA.  Pub. Res. Code Section 21065. 
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B. California Coastal Act Review: This Board action is not a “development” as defined 
by the California Coastal Act. Pub. Res. Code Section 30106. 

 

Equal Opportunity Program: 

 

Not applicable. 
 

Prepared by:  

 

MARK A. BURCHYETT 

CHIEF AUDITOR 
 




































































































































